
  
  
  

 

 

	
NEWS	UPDATE	–	MAY	21		
	
BEDEO	STRENGTHENS	PARTNERSHIP	WITH	STELLANTIS		
	
BEDEO	is	pleased	to	announce	that	the	agreement	entered	into	with	Stellantis	to	supply	the	electric	
drivetrains	for	the	Peugeot	e-Boxer	and	Citroen	e-Relay	has	now	also	been	extended	to	the	Opel	and	
Vauxhall	brands	for	the	Movano-E	models.	The	Movano-E	will	be	on	sale	from	later	in	the	summer.	
	

	
 
 Photo 1: Opel Movano-E electric panel van with BEDEO powertrain   
 

 
 

 Photo 2: Vauxhall Movano-E electric panel van with BEDEO powertrain   
	
A		copy	of	the	Press	Release	for	the	Opel/Vauxhall	Movano-E	can	be	found	using	these	links	Opel	&	
Vauxhall	
	

https://int-media.opel.com/en/05-26-opel-movano-e
https://gb-media.vauxhall.co.uk/en-gb/vehicles/electric-commercial-vehicles/movano-e

